J M. HUBER CORPORATION

OIL AND GAS DIVISION
1900 WILCO BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

MIDLAND DISTRICT OFFICE TELEPHONE

915-682-3794

December 16, 1982

New Mexico 0il Conservation
Commission

P.0O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Melba Carpenter

Re: James O'Neill No. 1
Authorization of Transport
0il and Natural Gas

Dear Ms. Carpenter:

As per our telephone conversation of December 16, 1982
please find the original plus four (4) copies of NMOCC Form
C-104, Authorization to Transport 0il off our James O'Neill
No. 1. The need for a temporary change in o0il transporter
arose when electrical power was lost to the lease LACT unit
and pipeline pumps. With your permission Permian Corpora-
tion will truck oil off the lease until electrical power is
restored.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Yours very truly,

Tl Connil

Robert L. Cornelius
Senior Petroleum Engineer

RLC/sgp
Attachment



